
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OAK PARK UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NOTICE OF TELECONFERENCE OPTIONS FOR MEETING  

Notice posted March 16, 2020 at 2:00 pm 
 

On March 12, 2020, Governor Newsom issued Executive Order N-25-20 in regard to the 
COVID-19 virus, which included provisions relating to the Brown Act in regard to local 
legislative bodies, such as school boards, holding meetings via teleconference. One of the 
stated reasons for issuing this Executive Order was to, “further efforts to control the 
spread of the virus and to reduce and minimize the risk of infection.” 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oak Park Unified School District Board of 
Education regular meeting, scheduled for March 17, 2020, will be a teleconference 
meeting where the members of the Oak Park Unified School District Board of Education 
will be attending the meeting via teleconference/video conference.   

Members of the public will continue to have the right to observe and offer public 
comment at the public meeting, consistent with the public’s rights of access and public 
comment otherwise provided for by the Bagley Keene Act and the Brown Act, at the 
physical location as agendized.  

Physical Location: Oak Park High School, Presentation Room   
G9, 899 Kanan Road, Oak Park CA - 91377  

Open Session Time: 6:00 pm  

An audio recording of the meeting will be available for thirty (30) days following the 
meeting by contacting Ragini Aggarwal at raggarwal@opusd.org. 

 

   
 ___________________________________             
Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D., Superintendent 
and Secretary to the Board of Education 

 


